The theme for the month of October is “communication.”
Please remember to bring two clean masks to school each day and a re-usable water bottle. 
FOOD!
· We have a student-led breakfast program that is available to all students. It is set up outside our Student Lounge every morning. 
· We have a student-led Canteen on Fridays at lunch. All items are sold for $1.00 - $2.00.
· We will also have pizza every Friday at lunch. Students may purchase a slice of cheese pizza for $2.00.

Fundraiser
Socktober! Barnhill Memorial School is celebrating Socktober. We are starting a drive this week and will be collecting new socks until the end of this month! We will be donating all socks to local shelters in the Saint John area. Students – Please give the socks to your homeroom teacher. Thank you in advance for your support! 
We are selling Kiwanis Calendars for $20.00 each and this fundraiser is going very well. Our goal is to sell 600 calendars in total, we still have 53 calendars to sell this week. The students will continue to sell calendars until Tuesday, October 12th. $10.00 for each calendar sold stays at the school and helps to support different events and activities for our students.

Barnhill Memorial School is an allergy aware school, which means that we are peanut/nut free and scent free. Every fall we remind students of the importance of being allergy aware and during Foundations this week, all homeroom classes will be viewing a PowerPoint presentation on this subject.  
This Wednesday, October 6th we will be having a Bus Safety drill for all students. Students will be reminded how to behave and disembark from the school bus in a safe manner should there be an emergency.
Athletics and Activities:
Girls Soccer – Monday: Barnhill vs Samuel de Champlain @ Barnhill Field – 4:00 p.m. Come support our team!
                        Wednesday: Princess Elizabeth vs Barnhill @ Princess Elizabeth Field 4:00 p.m.
Boys Soccer – Thursday: Princess Elizabeth vs Barnhill @ Barnhill Field – 4:00 p.m.
Cross Country – City and Districts is on Tuesday, October 5th at Forest Hills School.

